
כ''א אייר
May 12

פרשת בהר-בחוקותי
הדלקת נרות: 7:46

Monday: 
Mishnayos Baal Peh Awards Day 

Shavous Break Dates: 
Thursday, May 25, 5 Sivan: 
Friday dismissal 
Sunday, May 28, Isru Chag: no Cheder 
Monday, May 29, 9 Sivan: 
Cheder resumes

Adam Krispine, Yisroel Meir Cohen, Mendel
Kessler, Dov Kirschenbaum, Rafael Herrman




May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah!
 Mazal Tov Benche Solomon on the occasion of his

Bar Mitzvah.

Happy Birthday!

Dear Parents,

Chazak, chazak, venischaseik! 
Participating in the Great Hakhel Parade was an uplifting
and empowering experience. Students and parents
shared how special it was for them to be part of it.
Hashem created us with a longing for connection and
belonging. Not fitting in, is a common form of perpetual
pain which helps us appreciate the joy and deep sense
of comfort we have when we feel like we belong. 
We are proud of the opportunity our talmidim had to
march as a cheder, and as part of Tzivos Hashem, to see
friends and relatives and to see the many schools,
chadorim and yeshivos sharing the same goals set for us
by our Rebbe. May we merit to march in the great
parade of the geulah, to the Third Beis Hamikdsh, now! 
The name of the second Parshah we read this Shabbos is
Bechukosai. Chassidus interprets this word as chakikoh,
engraving. The Rebbe and the Frierdiker Rebbe, taught
us to learn mishnayos and Tanya baal peh as a way of
engraving Torah in hour insides. Following our
Rabbiem’s call, talmidim learned many perakim of Tanya
and mishnayos and we will be recognizing them and
distributing the prizes on Monday IYH. 
We want to thank the shluchim, Levi Engl and Tuvia
Gewirtz for inspiring and helping keep this mivtza alive.
This is an opportune time to thank all the cheder staff,
including Rabbi Sosover, Rabbi Kessler and Rabbi
Goldberg, for testing talmidim during their break time
keeping the momentum going. Wishing you a good
Shabbos,

Rabbi Kaplan

Please look out for
plans in select grades
to visit cheder during
the last week for
special events. 










We have been very busy in Grade 1B BH! In our PAF reading
curriculum we learned the syllable division of words with VCCV
(vowel, consonant, consonant vowel). We learned when to add the
suffix es and s to words to make them plural. As well as learning to
read words that end in nt, nd and lf. BH the boys are becoming
excellent readers. Our first grade boys love to do math! The boys are
now adding and subtracting two digit numbers! This week we had a
nutrition class with Mrs. Sobol. We learned all about reading food
labels and the sugar content in the snacks and food we eat. We
measured out how many teaspoons of sugar are in an individual
bottle of sprite! We also had an art lesson with Mrs. Jacobs where the
boys learned how to draw surprise present boxes. When you open it
up you find all the beautiful presents Hashem gave us! The boys did a
beautiful job! 
Mrs. Volfman - Grade 1B 
On Monday, Mrs. Jacobs showed the boys step by step how to draw
their own bonfire and paint it using watercolors. The boys really have
great talent!! In reading, we read the next chapter and introduced the
long i/igh as in might. Also, we learned that adverbs are words that
describe verbs. Ex: The boy ran quickly. Our next unit in math is on
the topic of data. Information is gathered and listed on bar graphs
and charts. Each boy will make his own graph on a poster and
present it to the class. The new spelling words were on the colors of
the rainbow. We ended the week with a refreshing ice pop as a
reward for good work and behavior. So proud of boys in 2B!! Gut
Shabbos! 
Mrs. Levin - Grade 2B 
This week we have been busy brushing up on our Spelling and
Wordly Wise words. Interestingly, the story in the Wordly Wise was
about bullying. How fitting for the days of Sefiras Haomer! On
Wednesday, the class enjoyed watching "The Great Exchange" from
the Chofetz Chaim Heritage Foundation. which highlighted paying
attention to other people and greeting them. Nobody likes being
considered invisible. In Science we are almost done with the Water
Cycle. In Reading we completed the story about Louis Braille, and we
learned about simple machines like lever and pulleys. This coming
week, be"H there will be a notice sent home about our Invention
project and Invention fair. Mrs. Eckstein can't wait to see the ideas
and inventions of the boys! In Math we began learning "long"
multiplication! Stay tuned and have a wonderful Shabbos! Mrs.
Eckstein - Grade 3

Link for Pics

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1u0lSiZS8TQoQI7xM4NSYll0ErKmav7mi&usp=drive_fs

